
From:   
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 10:37 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: 101 Bloomington Road-12 storey proposal 

 
  
RE: 

Revised development proposal for a 12-storey building at 101 Bloomington Road (Briar 
Nine Park and Reserve and Grovepark Street area) : 
 

The proposed building height of 12 storeys greatly exceeds the maximum height of 4 
storeys permitted in Oak Ridges and the proposal does not conform to either the City's 
Official Plan or the Regional Official Plan. 
 

I am writing as a resident of Richmond Hill and as someone who resides in the Oak Ridges 
neighborhood. I greatly oppose this proposal and question why such a proposal is being 
reviewed when citizens have expressed time and time again that we do not want building of 
over 4 storeys.  
 
Sandra Mieres 
36 Wood Rim Dr 
Richmond Hill ON 
L4E 4S2 

 


